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Askin, Tim

From: Historic Preservation Commission
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 2:23 PM
To: 'Sandy Walter'
Subject: RE: 3316 N. Lake Drive - COA Application; Clad Window
Attachments: WINDOWS--Carpenters.docx

As the Commission requested wood, I will recommend that you get a competitive bid for a wood product from at least 
one of the people on this list. The Commission will want to see that you’ve exhausted all your options.  
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
 
NEW OFFICE LOCATION 
Zeidler Municipal Building 
841 N. Broadway, Rm B1 
 

From: Sandy Walter [mailto:sandycwalter@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 8:47 AM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: Re: 3316 N. Lake Drive - COA Application; Clad Window 
 
One more attachment to include describing by why this should be done with clad vs. wood from Lisbon  
 
 
 
On Jun 13, 2018, at 8:06 AM, Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Received. 
  
From: Sandy Walter [mailto:sandycwalter@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 4:58 PM 
To: Askin, Tim; Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: 3316 N. Lake Drive - COA Application; Clad Window 
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otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-
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